
From: martha rigby <mrigby1135@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2023 7:02 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket No. DE 23-039 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
I object to any raise in delivery fees for Liberty Utilities.  I believe this is an attempt to cover lost income 
from towns, such as Lebanon, purchasing electricity for their residents at a lower rate from other 
sources. 
 
As a senior citizen living on a fixed income, having my electricity increase by 50% due to the oil embargo 
imposed by Russia was a big pill to swallow.  I have noticed that gas prices have fallen, but see no 
commensurate drop in my electric bill. Why is that so? 
 
Unless Liberty can show they will have a 15 million dollar deficit next year I think they do not need this 
kind of raise, now or in 20024 or 2025. 
 
Martha W. Rigby 
3 Downes Ave 
Lebanon, NH 03766 
Sent from my iPad 
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